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The school streets programme has now started 
and as you are aware, you are unable to drive 

down George Street or Oakfield Close between 
the hours of 8-9.15am and 2.30-3.45pm      

Monday—Friday.   

Please be mindful that there are cameras being 
fitted next week to also observe Oak Park 

Road and Crystal Avenue so please park       
considerably and DO NOT park across people’s 

drives.   

We must be respectful of our neighbours!   
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Little ones due to start school in  
September: 

Scallywags soft play are running a number 
of school starters play sessions  where 

children who are going to primary school 
can have the opportunity to meet their  

future mates!  

There is no need to book, just turn up and 
play! Admission is £3.50 per child.  

The planned date for Brook  
Primary school children is Wednesday 

26th June. 
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Tuesday 11th June 

 
Year 5 trip to Dudley canal trust  

 
Wednesday 12th June 

 
Individual school photographs  

 
Thursday 13th June 

 
Year 2 trip to the National Space Museum 

Monday 17th June 

Tuesday 18th June   

Rec D Loved ones lunch 

Rec B Loved ones lunch   

 
Friday 21st June 

 
Butterflies beach day! 

 

Monday 24th June 

 
Transition meeting for new Reception parents - 4pm 

 
Wednesday 26th June 

9:30-11:30am Year 5&6 Sports day 

  

1:30-2:30pm Butterflies sports day 
 
Thursday 27th June 

9:30-11:30am Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Sports day 

  

1:15-3:15pm Year 3 & Year 4 Sports day 
 
Tuesday 2nd July 

 
New Butterflies induction morning 

 
Wednesday 3rd July 

New Reception intake transition morning 

 

Year 4 trip to Wroxeter 
 
Friday 5th July 

Year 3 trip to the Botanical Gardens  

 

Year 6 Enterprise day  
 
Monday 8th July 

 
Butterflies graduation 9:30am - 11am 

Tuesday 9th July  
SATS results day 

 
Thursday 11th July 

 
Brookfest 

 
Friday 12th July 

Transition morning : Reception - Year 6 

  

Reports to go out 
 
Wednesday 17th July  

 
Year 6 Achievers  

 
Friday 19th July 

Year 6 parents invited to lunch (more details to follow) 

 

Break up for the summer holidays! 

 
 

Please take a look at our important dates calendar below:  



Page 4/4 

 
 
 
6HT were the highest          

attendees in KS2 and 2T 
were the highest in KS1.  

Well Done! 

Rec D 94.17% 

Rec B 98.26% 

1R 84.33% 

1W 92.76% 

2C 97% 

2T 100% 

3B 96.43% 

3MH 95.67% 

4D 96.79% 

4F 93.70% 

5I 91.33% 

5P 95.71% 

6AH 94% 

6HT 97% 

School Total 94.17% 

Target  97% 

Attendance % 
w/c 20/05/2024 

 

                                                            
 
                                            

Brook Buddies is our before & after school provision, we provide 
breakfast & an after school snack ( allergies are catered for 

wherever possible–advance notice needs to be given) 

Our session times & prices are below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

Half session 3:20pm-4:45pm - £5.25 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a session  
otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover staff 
costs if they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this situation 
arises more than three times in one term, their child’s place at 

Brook Buddies may be forfeited! 

Buddies parents please note:                                                                                         
If you need an emergency place (& these can only be given if we 
have spaces)—this needs be paid on Parent Pay no later than 3pm 

To get in touch please call 07970704158 

Buddies@brook.dudley.sch.uk 

Please note we can only answer the phone & emails during our  
operating hours. 

This week in Buddies we have enjoyed lots of outdoor 
play, we have planted a variety of vegetables ready for 
our garden. We have also enjoyed painting pictures of 

our favourite toys! 

Has anyone lost a pair of wellington boots or a black 
hoodie? If so, has your child left them in Buddies? 

 

 
Pupil achievements! 

 

Big well done to Thomas from Butterflies 
for being awarded his Stanley 3 swimming 

award! 

 

Huge well done to Kendall For achieving 
her 20 meter swimming award and  

certificate! 

 
 

 

 
 

Please can all parents / carers 
be advised that no ball games 
are allowed on the playground 

before and after school.  


